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New Polling Shows Support for Limiting Police 
Stops for Non-Safety-Related Traffic Infractions 
As Americans increasingly grapple with the dangers of encountering the police in a traffic stop, new 
polling from Safer Cities and Data for Progress reveals voter opinions on a prominent solution: 
eliminating or limiting traffic stops for low-level infractions unrelated to safety, like equipment 
violations and expired registration.

 

The poll also asked voters about the best approach to handling these violations, with options 
ranging from a traffic stop by an armed police officer to not actively enforcing the violations.  

 
 
States like Virginia and Oregon, along with cities like Philadelphia and San Francisco, have already 
enacted policies limiting non-safety-related stops, backed by research showing that doing so can 
improve traffic safety and reduce racial disparities in stops, with no impact on non-traffic related 
crime. As other jurisdictions consider joining this national movement, this polling should 
demonstrate to policymakers that these polices are not only sensible and equitable, but also 
popular with voters from both parties. 
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